
NEW RIVER SOLID WASTE ASSOCIATION 
 

 

 

 

BOARD MEETING  

CANCELLATION ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 

THE JUNE 14, 2018 

BOARD MEETING  

OF THE  

NEW RIVER SOLID WASTE ASSOCIATION HAS 

BEEN CANCELLED.   

 

THE NEXT REGULAR BOARD MEETING IS 

SCHEDULED  

FOR    

 THURSDAY, JULY 12, 2018 

5:00 P.M. 

 

 
 


